

Headteacher: Mrs G. Lynch
Boardmans Lane, Blackbrook, St Helens, Merseyside WA11 9BB
Telephone (01744) 678112 e-mail staugustine@sthelens.org.uk Web www.staugs.org.uk

25th January 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

I write to express my thanks for the support that you have shown to the staff of our school and the encouragement given to our young people as they engage in remote learning. It has been a very different term for all of us but I have felt that response to the current lockdown has been really positive. Engagement levels have been high, and some superb work has been produced by our pupils.

Our school is to have an Ofsted Section 8 monitoring visit on Wednesday 27th and Thursday 28th January. This will take place remotely through a series of on-line meetings.

Your opportunity to express your views is through the Ofsted parent portal https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk I would encourage you to do so. You will need to use your e-mail address, but this will be kept securely and not used for any other purpose.

Please continue in good health.

Yours sincerely

Mrs G Lynch Headteacher





